
Rotary District 7505 e-Club 

April 27, 2020 

                                                                  Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 8:09 P.M. by President Van Stine. 

 

                        Present:                                                  Michael Van Stine-President 

                                                                                         Nicole Walstein-Treasurer 

                                                                                         David Winter-Secretary 

                                                                                         Manuel Nunez 

Motion by Pres V, second by Manny to approve the minutes of March 23, 2020 and April 13, 2020. 
Motion approved. Dave abstained. 

Pres V suggested that the Club invite a guest to participate in a meeting and provide information on a 
relevant topic. He mentioned that e-Club 1 had a video library similar to what guest speakers might 
present. He suggested that the President of the Glendora/Runnemede Club. All thought it would be a 
good idea. 

Pres V advised that the Spectracare Foundation was sponsoring a program on Sunday May 3 to provide 
information on the Equine Program in Medford. He said that he was hopeful that people would support 
a District Grant focusing on the Carlton Rouh Veterans Center and its local SJ veteran’s programs. The 
Grant would be used to purchase materials to support the center’s operations. 

Pres V advised that there were 7 additional deaths at his wife’s workplace and that she had stopped 
going to the facility. He is hopeful that people will rally behind seniors and Veterans during this difficult 
time. 

Manny advised that he was still having trouble accessing information on the 7505 domain. Nicole helped 
Manny access the site. 

Nicole discussed a number of details in reference to the COVID-19 outbreak. Nicole reminded all that 
flushing the nostrils prevents the virus from sticking to mucous membranes in the nose. All thanked 
Nicole for her expertise and advice. 

Dave advised that Collier County had a very small number of deaths and that grocery stores were finally 
able to keep essential supplies in stock. He also discussed how his grandson fell and broke his leg at the 
end of March and was in a cast up to his hip. Pres V discussed the challenges of grocery shopping and 
that his trip to Florida had been cancelled. Manny advised that he is currently working from home. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P.M. 


